
April 18, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Pat Schlueter 

Minority Staff 

Treasury, Postal Service, and 

General Governmental Subcommittee, 

Committee on Appropriations 

House of Representatives 

1016 Longworth H.O.B 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Ms. Schlueter: 

 

For your information, I have enclosed a copy of the Budget Request and Justification for the Fiscal 

Year 1997 budget that was sent to Chairman Lightfoot.  Because we have been  unable to 

reschedule our meeting, I wanted to make sure that you had seen what we provided to the Chairman. 

 

We look forward to meeting you at some point in the near future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 

 

enclosure 


